
VILLAGE OF PORT DICKINSON 
Work Session 

January 27, 2015 
5:00pm 

 
Officers Present:  Mayor   Kevin M. Burke 

Trustees Robert Aagre 
 Michael Cashman  

James DeGennaro 
Charles Harding 

    Treasurer  Cheryl Miller 
    Clerk   Susan Fox 
 

 
 

 

1. Trustee DeGennaro will determine cause of leak in front of building and have 

leak/plaster repaired. 

 

2. Spring newsletter will be mailed with water bills on 2/28/15. 

 

3. Treasurer Miller wants budget information as soon as possible.  

 

4. CV Schools has notified parents that there will be no crossing guard at Port 

Dickinson Elementary after the Christmas break. Port Dickinson Police will not 

be serving as crossing guards but will Police the area as usual. 

 

5. Trustee Aagre has completed listing the duties of DPW/Parks/Water/Sewer 

employees and handed out the listing to Trustees for review and comment. 

 

6. There have been no complaints about sidewalk maintenance.  

 

7. Mayor Burke will be reviewing Police Dept job titles with Broome County Civil 

Service. 

 

8. There are still problems with Police Department computers. Working with 

Broome County IT to resolve. 

 

 

 

 


